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Comments: Dear USDA Forest Service,

The Trump administration's proposal causes lots of problems for the Wilderness! Please stay true to being

protectors and caretakers of our Treasured Public lands. The Rangeland Management Directives to expand

grazing within Wilderness is excessive. And excluding the public from grazing decisions isn't democratic. You

must allow vacant allotments to be permanently closed.

Protect the Wilderness! We will thank you for it!

Bonnie

 


